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Will Jones, Hearing Examiner 
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1220 S. St. Francis Drive, 
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Hand-delivered 

Re: Case 13920, Northstar Oil & Gas 

Dear Mr. Jones: 

Attached is a copy of a letter I received today from Mr. John Corbett of Northstar Oil & Gas. In the letter, he requests that 
the hearing in Case 13920, which is currently set for May 24, 2007, be continued until June 21, 2007. 

The Oil Conservation Division concurs in Mr. Corbett's request, and asks that you continue case 13920 until June 21, 2007. 

Sincerely, 

Gail MacQuesten 
OCD Attorney 

Cc: John Corbett 

Ec: Daniel Sanchez, Compliance and Enforcement Manager 
Charlie Perrin, Supervisor, District III 
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) Northstar Oil and Gas Corp. 
P.O. Box 168 Sewickley, PA 15143 (412) 352-3787 

May 18,2007 

Ms. Gail MacQuesten 
Assistant General Council 
Oil Conservation Division 
New Mexico ENMRD 
1220 South St. Francis Drive 
Santa Fe, NM 87505 

m zi mi 
Oil Coaseivatiofl Division 
.1220 S. St. Francis Drive 

Santa Fe, NM 87505 

Subject: Case 13920 

Dear Ms. MacQuesten: 

Northstar Oil and Gas Corp. is in receipt of your letter dated April 26 regarding the 
referenced enforcement hearing. As we discussed the letter was received on May 8, 
2007. 

Since receipt of your letter Northstar has been working with contractors in San Juan 
County, NM regarding the plugging and abandonment of the two wellbores in question. 
As we further discussed, it is not the intent of Northstar to contest the responsibility for 
this work. The purpose of this letter is to request that the subject case be continued until 
June 21, 2007 to allow additional time for both gathering bids and scheduling the work 
that is to be done. 

Thank you for your consideration of this matter. Please do not hesitate to contact me at 
(412) 352-3787, which is my cellular phone, should you need anything from me. 

Thank you, 
Northstar Oil and Gas 

^7 

John C. Corbett 
President 


